
HINSDALE ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING    

The Hinsdale Zoning Board of Appeals will hold a meeting on Monday, January 8, 
2024 at 6:30 p.m. in the upstairs conference room in the Hinsdale Town Hall, at   
39 South Street, Hinsdale, Ma. 01235. The meeting is to act on an application filed 
by Jeff McCorkindale, located at 221 South Shore Road, Hinsdale, MA 01235 
(Map 105, Lot 24).  The application is to request for a special permit under Section 
6-General Regulations 6-a “non-conforming structures, uses & lots.”  Applicant 
proposes to relocate an existing single-family home approximately 20 feet further 
from Plunkett Reservoir.  Existing lot/structure does not meet current Zoning 
setbacks and neither will the relocated house.  
   

Copies of the permit application and plans are available for examination at 
(www.hinsdalemass.com/zoning-board-of-appeals-zba). 

Terry Douglas ZBA Clerk 


